From: Eileen Willmott Sent: 24 January 2019 21:49

To: Planning

Subject: Two DPCAAC planning application comments

Dear Planners,

I am writing as a private individual, Nick Bradfield will commenting on behalf of the DPCAAC. 2018/6140/P

I would like to add my concerns to those of Tamar Wang, Mr Farrow and Hilary Henderson regarding the

proposed basement excavation at No 56 Dt Pk Rd. Buildings locally seem to suffer from subsidence, I remember that tree fellings had to be carried out at No 50 some years ago now as large cracks appeared in the walls

Manatharla

Many thanks, Eileen Willmott